
Seminole County is hosting a meeting to discuss
with the community the ongoing Country Club
Heights Utilities Improvement Project.

WEDNESDAY,
OCTOBER 23,
AT 6 P.M.

Reflections Plaza Complex,
500 West Lake Mary Boulevard, 
Sanford, Florida 32773www.seminolecountyfl.gov/countryclubheights

mailto:CCH-Utilities-Project@seminolecountyfl.gov


The Seminole County Utilities
Department is working on a project to
replace all potable water and sanitary
sewer piping within the Country Club
Heights subdivision in response to
years of frequent pipe failures. The
Country Club Heights Utilities
Improvement Project will include the
restoration of features removed or
damaged by the construction such as
roadway segments, sidewalks,
driveway turnouts, or possibly parts of
irrigation systems.

Please join County officials at a public
meeting scheduled for Wednesday,
October 23, from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. at
the Seminole County Reflections
Plaza Complex, located at 500 West
Lake Mary Boulevard, Sanford.

For any questions, please reach out to
Community Project Liaison, Leann
Wishah, via email at CCH-Utilities-
Project@seminolecountyfl.gov or by
phone at (352) 432-8179.
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